


HIGHLY CONFIDENTIAL

Rio Tinto notes that providing this transparency at an individual producer level does not prejudice
or affect AN and is consistent with standard commercial and regulatory practice.

Rio Tinto also notes that, evidently, any rebates approved by the QCA under the Tariff Variation
DAAU applies only to regulated amounts (e.g. regulated take or pay) and not to any unregulated
amounts payable (or paid) under commercial arrangements such as the GAPE Deeds.

Finally, Rio Tinto notes that any forecasts for the GAPE System should not include any of its
contracted volumes. It is not clear whether the GAPE System forecasts for FY19-21 included in
the AN submission (18.85mtpa) includes this tonnage. It appears likely that some part of that
tonnage may have been included. Rio Tinto requests that the QCA test this forecast with AN and,
if that is the case, Rio Tinto requests that any forecast be adjusted to remove those volumes. Rio
Tinto would be pleased to provide more information to the QCA in respect of its likely use of current
contracted capacity over the UT period, if necessary, and on a confidential basis.

We look forward to continuing to engage with the QCA on these and related issues, including in
responding to the UT5 DAAU, which Rio Tinto will do separately.

Rio Tinto acknowledges that this is a public submission.

Yours singetely,

/4
cott Rolfe
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